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Stormonth Elementary School

Save the Date!

Stormonth is turning 90! Join 
us at Stormonth Elementary 
on Thursday, April 3, 2025, 
as we look back on 90 
years and look forward to 
many more by celebrating 
its new facility renovations.

Looking Ahead

• The next phase of construction will start over winter.
• During winter break, upgrades to front office 

security and the replacement of staircase three 
flooring will occur.

• Casework additions and modifications will start in 
early 2025.
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